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May 12,2023

MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director

1515 DENR By the Bay Bldg., Roxas Blvd.

Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila
ATTENTION : The Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services

The Chief, Surveys and Mapping Division
FROM : The Provincial of Environment and

Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : TRANSMITTAL OF SURVEY RETURNS SUBMITTED

BY ENGR. EMELITO D. COLLADO ON SA 045318-2022-
02 SEGREGATING A PORTION OF LOT 801, CAD.862-D
IN BARANGAY POBLACION 4, ROXAS, PALAWAN

Forwarded is the Memorandum of CENRO Roxas, Palawan dated April 25, 2023
recommending approval of the subject plan prepared and submitted by Engr. Emelito D.
Collado as per Survey Authority No. 045318-2022-02 dated March 4, 2022 segregating a
portion of Lot 801, Cad.862-D surveyed for Jenica A. Cayabo.

It consist of two (2) lots with an area of 75,764 square meters covered by post survey
inspection report dated November 17, 2022 of LMI Arnold V. Gonzales.

For information, record, verification and approval.

For the PENRO:

<

ONIE B. GAND
DMO IV/Chief TSD
Officer In-Charge
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Copy Furnished:
1. CENRO Roxas

Reference No: 2023-4061
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Republic of the Philippines

éa : Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

wmm  COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

a— Barangay 3, Roxas, Palawan
Tel. No. 717-0892
Email address: cenroroxaspalawan@denr.gov.ph
25 April 2023
MEMORANDUM ODENR PENRCG
e SR .y PALAWAN RECOROE
: I'he Regional Executive Director -

MIMAROPA Region REC !VE B

1515 DENR By The Bay Bldg., Roxas Blvd. gys

Bgy. 668, Ermita, Manila JAIE (el
THRU : The PENR Officer

Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City
FROM : The CENR Officer
SUBJECT : TRANSMITTAL OF SURVEY RETURNS ON THE

SEGREGATION PROPOSED OF LOT 801 OF CAD.
862-D IN BGY. IV, ROXAS, PALAWAN

Again transmitted is, the returns of the segregation proposed of Lot 801 of Cad. 862-D
in Bgy. IV, Roxas, Palawan as executed for Jenica A. Cayabo by GE Emelito D. Collado.

The same was returned for correction of approving officers indicated on the proposed
plan.

Turned-in along a corresponding CD on 20 April 2023 and with the desired correction
already supplied, thank you for considering final endorsement thereof.

P OV/CRUZ
3
UENR-CENRO ROXAS

RELEASED

DATE.
BY:
noe/no2023 04-0631

Copy:

file



